
21st March 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

African Drumming Workshop 

 

We have arranged for an African drumming workshop to come in to school on Monday 27th 

March. They will be here for the whole day taking each year group for a 45 minute session.  

The children will learn about how the drum was used traditionally and also how it relates to 

the modern rhythms we hear today. We believe it will be rewarding and inspirational for all 

children.  

 

The cost for this workshop is £480 and the PTA are funding most of this expense with the 

monies they raised for Arts in School, however, so that we do not use up all of that funding 

we would appreciate a voluntary donation of £2 towards the cost of this workshop. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Jen Stephenson 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

African Drumming Workshop - Monday 27th March 

 

Pupil Name: ________________  Class: ____________ 

 

Please find enclosed a voluntary contribution of £2.00 towards the above workshop. 

 

Signed: __________________ 

 

 

 * * * * 


